
         September 20, 2005

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes
Executive Director for Operations

/RA/ by JMG for
FROM: John T. Larkins, Executive Director:

Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

SUBJECT: PROPOSED RULE: LICENSES, CERTIFICATIONS, AND APPROVALS
FOR NUCLEAR POWER PLANTS, 10 CFR PART 52 AND
CONFORMING AMENDMENTS TO PARTS 1, 2, 10, 19, 20, 21, 25, 26,
50, 51, 54, 55, 72, 73, 95, 140, 170, and 171

During the 525th meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards,

September 8-10, 2005, the Committee considered the proposed rule: Licenses, Certifications,

and Approvals for Nuclear Power Plants, 10 CFR Part 52 and Conforming Amendments to

Parts 1, 2, 10, 19, 20, 21, 25, 26, 50, 51, 54, 55, 72, 73, 95, 140, 170, and 171.  The Committee

plans to review the draft final version of the proposed rule after reconciliation of public

comments. The Committee has no objection to the staff’s proposal to issue the proposed rule

for public comment.

Reference:
Memorandum dated August 9, 2005 from Eileen M. McKenna, Acting Program Director,
Division of Regulatory Improvement Programs, NRR, to John T. Larkins, Executive Director,
ACRS, Subject: Request to Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards to defer its formal
review of the “Proposed Rule: Licenses, Certifications, and Approvals for Nuclear Power Plants,
10 CFR Part 52 and Conforming Amendments to Parts 1, 2, 10, 19, 20, 21, 25, 26, 50, 51, 54,
55, 72, 73, 95, 140, 170, and 171.”

cc: A. Vietti-Cook, SECY
W. Dean, OEDO
J. Dixon-Herrity, OEDO
E. McKenna, NRR
M. Crutchley, NRR
H. Tovmassian, NRR


